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Lockheed Martin participated in the 12th annual Lower Duwamish River Festival in August. Throughout 

its cleanup activities, Lockheed Martin has communicated regularly with the community as part of a 

government agency and industry team. The Muckleshoot and Suquamish Tribes, which have treaty-

granted fishing rights in the area, have been consulted at critical points during the remedial 
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information about site cleanup activities, as well as opportunities for meaningful public participation, 

and to respond to community concerns and questions. Besides Lockheed Martin and the USEPA, 

organizations involved on the team include numerous state and federal agencies.  

For additional information or if you have any questions, please contact: 

Meghan Macdonald 

Lockheed Martin 

Corporate Communications 

800.449.4486 

Meghan.O.Macdonald@lmco.com 

 


